
Our Christmas celebrations will need to be a little bit different this year, but we will still be having LOADS of fun! 
Here is the lowdown so you know exactly what will be happening and when!

From Tues 1st December we will be Singing Christmas Songs and Sharing Christmas Stories. 

We will have a Christmas tree in every classroom which the children will help to decorate.  Children can choose to make
cards and decorations or wrap presents and there will be far too many Christmas songs played!

The Nativity - children will be told the story of how Christians believe that a special baby called Jesus was born in a manger
in Bethlehem a long long time ago and this is why we celebrate Christmas today. Children will be given the chance to dress
up and pretend to be one of the characters in the story. Unfortunately, we will not be able to invite you in to see the
'performances' this year , but we will video them to put on the website for families to enjoy!

Fri 11th December - Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day. Wear a Christmas Jumper or customise your own at
Nursery. Donations welcome.

Wed 16th December - End of year parties! Every class will have their own party to celebrate Christmas, but also other
events such as Eid, that we have not been able to mark at Nursery this year.  Dancing, games and a socially distanced visit
from Santa, with a present for everyone!

Thurs 17th December - The children (who usually stay for lunch) and their teachers will be having Christmas dinner in their
class bubbles.

Lilycroft Christmas Appeal - a chance to give to those less fortunate at a time of year we hope will be filled with joy, peace
and love. (Details to follow)

If you have any questions or would like to discuss any of the above, please telephone the school and ask to speak to Adam or
another member of the senior leadership team who will be happy to help.

01274 545647
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